
 

 

 

 

St Nicholas High School PTFA  

 

Dear Feeder School families and friends, 

  

The excitement is building for St Nicholas’ Christmas Market which takes place in school 

(Greenbank Lane, Hartford) from 5.30 – 8.30 pm on Thursday 23rd  November, 2017.  We 

have lots of lovely stalls on offer, some great food, including delicious home-baked 

mince pies, wonderful mulled wine and freshly made pizzas from Chime to help us wel-

come in the Christmas season.  We can promise you a warm and welcoming atmos-

phere in which we hope you will enjoy browsing, shopping and chatting with friends.  It 

promises to be a wonderful festive evening and we even have the added bonus of San-

ta visiting in his big red bus! 

  

We are thrilled that St Luke’s Hospice will be on site once again, bringing Santa and his 

Elves for the duration of the Market.  Younger siblings will really enjoy this novel way to 

see Father Christmas, to let him know what they are hoping for this year.  The cost of 

each visit will be £3, all proceeds go to St Luke’s Hospice.  Each young visitor will receive 

a gift from Santa. 

  

If you haven’t already booked your FREE ENTRANCE tickets please do so now using the 

following link:   

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hartford-christmas-market-2016-tickets-28580285403 

  

We encourage you to like and share our facebook page with friends, family and col-

leagues as well as putting our poster up in your place of work or in local shops – the 

more people who come, the more funds we can raise and the more we can help en-

rich our children’s school lives.  Visit us at www.facebook.com/hartfordchristmasmarket 

  

We look forward to seeing you all on 23rd November! 

St Nicholas PTFA       
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